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Trauma Nursing E-Book 2008-08-28
using the unique cycles of trauma framework the 4th edition of this classic and highly
acclaimed resource is thoroughly updated to bring you comprehensive coverage of cutting
edge research findings and current issues trends and controversies in trauma nursing
detailed information guides you through all phases of care from preventive care and the
time of injury to the resuscitative operative critical intermediate and rehabilitative
stages timely discussions on emerging topics such as mass casualty and rural trauma
telemedicine keep you up to date with the latest developments in the field this
practical evidence based reference is the most complete resource available for both
novice and experienced trauma nurses working in a variety of care settings
comprehensive coverage includes practical clinically relevant trauma information for
nurses at all levels of knowledge and experience working in a variety of settings
evidence based content ensures that you are using the latest and most reliable
information available to provide state of the art care for trauma patients a user
friendly format logical organization and helpful tables and illustrations help you find
information quickly and clarify key concepts and procedures detailed information guides
you through all phases of care from preventive care and the time of injury to the
resuscitative operative critical intermediate and rehabilitative stages special
populations coverage prepares you to meet the unique needs of pregnant pediatric and
elderly patients as well as bariatric patients burn victims patients with substance
abuse issues and organ and tissue donors a section on clinical management concepts
gives you a solid understanding of key issues affecting all patients regardless of
their injury including mechanism of injury traumatic shock patient family psychosocial
responses to trauma pain management wound healing and nutrition a new mass casualty
chapter prepares you to act quickly and confidently in the event of a disaster with
guidelines for initial response and sustained response lessons learned from recent
disasters government involvement and hazmat bioterrorism and nuclear radiological
preparedness a new chapter on rural trauma telemedicine focuses on the unique nature of
rural trauma care and offers strategies to help you improve healthcare delivery in this
challenging environment a new trauma in the bariatric patient chapter provides the
specialized information you need to meet the challenges and needs of this growing
patient population

Disaster Nursing 2007-06-18
read a fascinating interview with editor tener goodwin veenema tener veenema interview
disaster planning and emergency preparedness have never been more critical to the
nurses who serve as our front line response today s pandemic threats of global
terrorism disease and natural disasters make this comprehensive handbook of best
practices a necessity meeting the need for a nursing workforce that is adequately
prepared to respond to any disaster or public health emergency in addition to a
thorough update based on the most recent recommendations this second edition contains
six new chapters emergency health services ems and other first responders burn
assessment and management explosive traumatic terrorism caring for high risk high
vulnerability patients emerging infectious disease avian and other flu pandemics
chemical decontamination all content reflects the guidelines provided in the federal
disaster response plan and the national incident management system nims and therapeutic
recommendations from the national centers for disease control and prevention disaster
nursing will prepare any nurse or ems team to provide health care under a variety of
disaster conditions
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Nursing Care of the Pediatric Surgical Patient 2013
published in partnership with american pediatric surgical nurses association apsna
nursing care of the pediatric surgical patient third edition is the must have resource
for all healthcare providers involved in the care of the general pediatric surgical
patient representing the educational mission of apsna to improve the nursing care of
pediatric surgical patients this textbook includes information on pre and post
operative care minimally invasive surgery innovative therapies surgically treated
congenital anomalies pediatric solid tumors and care of tubes drains wounds and
ostomies this text teaches readers how to be technologically savvy clinically competent
and able to tend to emotional and psychosocial needs of the child and family completely
updated and revised this new edition includes an expanded focus on topics such as organ
transplantation pain bowel management and fluid and electrolytes
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